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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

This Week’s Awards 

STAR OF THE WEEK            CITIZEN OF THE WEEK 
Beorn for working really hard in Phonics   Ashton for trying hard to remain focused 
Hazel for excellent work in both Maths and Writing  Jemimah for being helpful, efficient and useful in 
Torben for always following our morning routine  the dining hall 
Annabel for persevering in Maths    Max for being a superb collaborative learner 
        George for helping to look after our resources 
        Samuel for always being polite to adults and peers 

       
Well done to all of them! 

 

Message from Mrs Scott 

Children in Need Day 

We all went spotty or yellow for Children in Need Day today and raised an amazing £112.63 which will be sent to 
Pudsey.  Thank you all for your support and our apologies for the very short notice advising you of our plans for 
the day.  We thought it was next week!! 
 
 

Welcome to our Newsletter. 
It has been another fantastic week at school and it's wonderful to see so many pupils respecting the Children in 
Need fundraising campaign by bringing in donations.  
Please keep an eye on our website as it is regularly being updated with our exciting curriculum offer at Borders 
Partnership. Our Global CItizenship and Social Responsibility is a golden thread that weaves through many of our 
subjects such as History, PSHE, Religion & Geography.  
Did you know that the school has a Facebook page where we add updates about what's happening in school - 
please join our page and watch our contributions grow.  
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mrs Scott 

School Lunches 

As you are aware the cooker in the school kitchen broke down this week so Sam our cook has had to revise the 
menu a little to make best use of the facilities he has available to him.  He has done a remarkable job and 
everyone has been fed each day. 
 
A brand new cooker has been ordered and this should be delivered and installed early next week.  Sam has 
made contingency plans with the menu for Monday and Tuesday but it is hoped that we will be back to the normal 
menu from Wednesday.  



 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS 

ROBIN CLASS 
This week we have started our new Talk for Writing 
text, ‘We're Going on a Bear Hunt’ by Michael Rosen. 
The children have enjoyed going on a bear hunt 
themselves in our wooded area and have been 
learning the actions of the story and acting it out using 
small world figures. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

WOODPECKER CLASS 
 
Children in Woodpecker class have been looking at 
the work of the artist Alexander Calder. They then 
created their own representations using the primary 
colours. 

 
 
 

STARLING CLASS 
 
This week Starling Class have been learning about 
democracy in Ancient Greece. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 

RED KITE CLASS 
 
Red Kite Class has been learning a lot about 
Spanish culture in our language lessons. This week, 
we looked at the famous festival of La Tomatina. The 
children completed some research on the subject 
and then presented their findings in something called 
a 'double page spread' where they can choose how 
they organise all of their new knowledge. We thought 
both their research and designs were outstanding! 

 

 

  


